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2012-2013 Inspection:  Dept. of Homeland Security
Written by David on January, 1 2013

Just because the Strand is a not-for-profit and completely run by volunteers, does NOT exempt us from the rules.   One of
the necessary things we do every year is get an inspection from the Indiana Department  of Homeland Security.   

Major Jester, the inspector for our area, visited the Strand to complete our inspection.  He checked to make sure that we are
doing what is necessary to keep our audience and performers safe.  

Below is the inspection for our fire alarm system.   We were issued our Amusement and Entertainment Permit again this
year.   This is certification is displayed in our lobby.   
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